Hello again USBGA golfers,

If you have not checked out the U.S. blind golf web site lately, we recommend that you
give it a try. While there, arrow down to the link "In the news". Click on that link then

try clicking on "blind sports podcast, number 34". Two of our B2 golfers, Ty Thompson
and Jeremy Poincenot were interviewed by Mike Lloyd from New Zealand and did an

excellent job of promoting the USBGA and blind golf in general. Look for (click here
to listen ) .

By the way, if you plan to play in the National Tournament this summer in Marietta,
Georgia, the deadline for getting in your application is no later than May 15. Also, 2015
dues are must be paid by March 31, (Less than a week).

And one more reminder, if your contact information changes in any way please let us
know about the changes such as name, address, phone number or e-mail

address. Thanks for helping us keep our records current. You can notify me at the e-
mail address below or any board member.

Their contact information can be found at usblindgolf.com.

Happy spring.
Joan Dietz

wjdietz99@gmail.com

941-727-8203




